Beaconsfield Street Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email:

admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

Website:

www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

Head Teacher: L Hall

Wednesday 27th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Just a reminder that mobile phones are not allowed in school. Recently some of our children have been bringing their mobiles to school despite being asked on not to. I would be grateful if you could mention to your children that they should leave their mobile phones at home.

Thank you for your support

Yours sincerely,

JHall

Linda Hall

Béaconsfield Street Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email: Website:

admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

Head Teacher: L Hall

Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Just a reminder that mobile phones are not allowed in school. Recently some of our children have been bringing their mobiles to school despite being asked on not to. I would be grateful if you could mention to your children that they should leave their mobile phones at home.

Thank you for your support

Yours sincerely,

I Novel

Linda Hall



